
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
General Transfer Drive (July - August 2022) 
For Principals, HMs, ESHMs, PGTs and TGTs 

Transfer orders of Principals issued on 28.08.2022 under General Online Transfer 

Drive-2022 were put on hold to review the same. Now the Department has issued the 

revised transfer orders on 01.09.2022 of such Principals whose allocation has been 

changed. 

Those Principals whose allocation has been changed they are directed to join at their 

new place of posting in compliance of orders dated 01.09.2022 and those Principals 
whose allocation has been retained same, they must join in compliance of transfer 

orders dated 28.08.2022 without any further delay. 

Dated:02.09.2022 Director-cum-Special Secretary 
Government of Haryana 

School Education Department 
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